WE ARE
HIRINGIII

Pleasant Home School

Straughn Middle/Straughn
High School

Come join our Child Nutrition Team! We are
seeking hard-working, motivated, and
collaborative individuals to work in our
district’s cafeterias. We have 3 full-time
positions available. If you enjoy a fast paced
environment, working within a team, and
helping take care of the students in
Covington County Schools, we encourage

you to apply.

Create an account and apply online at:

https://bit.ly/3ZiyiQU

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

For More Information, Please
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Contact:
Samantha Carroll

Child Nutrition Program Director
samantha.carroll@cov.k12.al.us

334-427-3830



